
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, to Eleanora Markward, from Menomonee Falls and a Freshman 

at DSHA! Your gifts were perfectly chosen and your card will be very uplifting. I’ll 
repeat your Bible verse so no one needs to zoom in on this picture! Thanks for 
sharing! 
 
Don’t be afraid, for I am with you. Don’t be discouraged, for I am your God. I will 

strengthen you and help. - Isaiah 41:10 
 

 
 

 



 

• Thank you, Interact Club from Lafollette High School in Madison! These cards 
are beautiful and we will hang them proudly for many to see! 

 

 

Campus Update  

● We have lifted the quarantine of our residents in the Supportive Living program 
and ended the voluntary isolation for all other Terrace residents. This means all 
apartments in our Health Care Center, Rehabilitation and the Terrace are out of 
quarantine. With the quarantine lifted, in-person visits for residents that live in 
these units can resume at the end of next week. Please reach out to Kathy 
Jastromski at 414-847-5080 or via email at kjastromski@luthermanor.org for the 
Health Care Center and/or work with your loved one in the Terrace to schedule 
your visit and refresh yourself on the ongoing precautions and protocols.  
 

● The county COVID positivity rate has dropped to 8.8%, which is great news for 
the area. Milwaukee County will need to remain below the 10% level for another 
two week cycle before we will reduce the ongoing staff testing to weekly. We will 
keep you updated on this.  

Campus Happenings  

● With our second vaccination clinic next week Tuesday, please let us know if you 
have any questions or needs for your loved one. I know we have shared this 
vaccination information a lot lately, yet we are here for you should you need 
anything to help your loved one! 

 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


